
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
November 10th, 2023 

 
Huron Road Traffic Advisory 

Ontario to Prospect 
(Ward 3) 

 
Additional traffic notices may be forthcoming 

 
CLEVELAND – Beginning Saturday November 11, 2023, Huron will 
be closed to through traffic from Ontario to Prospect. Huron will reo-
pen on November 14 2023.  The closure is necessary for the demolition 
of the 611 Huron Parking Structure. 

 
Maintenance of Traffic: 

• Motorists and pedestrians will be redirected to Prospect Avenue.  Local access to 
nearby establishments will be maintained.  

 

 
Questions? Contact the City of Cleveland at 216-664-2381 
 
About the City of Cleveland 
The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for 
its residents by strengthening neighborhoods, delivering superior ser-
vices, embracing diversity and making Cleveland a desirable, safe city 
in which to live, work, play, and do business. For more information on 
the City of Cleveland, visit: 
Online at www.clevelandohio.gov,  
Twitter (X) at @cityofcleveland, or  
Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland. 

From: Office of the Mayor  
 

Sarah N. Johnson, Chief Communications Officer 
Office of the Mayor 
(216) 664.4303 
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